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Nebraska Extension - Stanton County

Email: Stanton-county@unl.edu
Website: stanton.unl.edu

| Location: 302 6th St, Stanton, NE

E XT E N s I [] N Phone: 402-439-2231
Facebook: https:/www.facebook.com/Stanton4H

NOVEMBER
30 - Martha & Don Romeo Scholarship Applications Due

DECEMBER
3 - Shooting Sports Informational Meeting

4-H Online is open for enrollment for the new 4-H year.

Use your email and password from last year to log-in to 4-H Online.
New Families will need to create an account.

All members and leaders must enroll for 2024.
Enrollment and project information is available on our website.

“ ENROLLMENT IS NOT COMPLETE UNTIL DUES ARE PAID.



mailto:Stanton-county@unl.edu
https://stanton.unl.edu/
https://maps.google.com/?q=302+6th+St,+Stanton,+NE+68779,+USA&ftid=0x87904921329d6bb9:0x30ff122ba458d51c
tel:402-439-2231
https://https//www.facebook.com/Stanton4H
https://extension.unl.edu/statewide/stanton/stanton-county-4-h-enrollment-0/
https://v2.4honline.com/#/user/sign-in

Dues are $10 per family. < >

Families with only cloverbuds or volunteers (leaders) do not pay
dues. >
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Martha & Don Romeo Scholarship

Seniors were emailed applications for the Martha & Don Romeo Scholarship in early November.
Applications are due in the Extension Office by November 30.

Shooting Sports

An informational meeting on Shooting Sports will be held on Sunday, December 3 at 2 pm at the
Community Building in Stanton. Anyone interested in shooting sports should attend. Call the office
for more information.

Saturday Sewers

e Saturday, January 27

Saturday Sewers meet at the Community Building at the Stanton
Fairgrounds from 9 am - 3 pm. Anyone interested in learning to

sew or willing to help complete donated quilts is welcome to
attend. Come and sew if you have an unfinished project, stop by to get ideas for a new project, or
come work on donated, unfinished projects. Everyone is welcome. A limited supply of sewing
machines and supplies are available for all to use. They are planning to include a short teaching
lesson each month. Let them know if you have ideas or suggestions.

For more information or questions, contact DaNita Schellpeper at 402-439-5089 or Kim Spence at
402-851-1394.

Rabbits for Sale




One of our 4-H families has rabbits for sale with a number of
supplies. Please contact the office for more information if you are
interested or have any questions. These rabbits have been shown in

4-H and they would like them to go to a 4-H family.

Nebraska Extension is a Division of the Institute of Agriculture and Natural Resources at the
University of Nebraska—Lincoln cooperating with the Counties and the United States Department
of Agriculture. The 4-H Youth Development program abides with the nondiscrimination policies of
the University of Nebraska—-Lincoln and the United States Department of Agriculture.
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